
 
 

 

Halton Healthcare is an innovative, growing organization with three progressive community hospitals, 
providing quality health services to more than 350,000 Halton residents. Halton Healthcare is 

Accredited with Exemplary Standing by Accreditation Canada. 

 
Internal Medicine Specialist 

 
Halton Healthcare is seeking a full time Internal Medicine specialist for the 
Georgetown Hospital to start in July 2018.  
 
Georgetown hospital is a community hospital with approximately 34,000 ER visits annually. 
It has a well-established inpatient service provided by local Family Physicians and 
Hospitalists with support from Internal Medicine. The successful candidate will hold an 
FRCP(C) in Internal Medicine and a licence to practice in Ontario. The successful candidate 
is expected to demonstrate commitment to expanding the internal medicine service and 
will share the on call coverage to both the emergency department and hospital inpatient 
units. Excellent communication and team skills are essential. 
 
Expressions of interest must be received by March 15th and should include an up-to-date 
curriculum vitae, a description of any subspecialty training, and previous work experience.  
 
For further information or to submit your expression of interest, please contact Dr. Justin 
Busse, Associate Chief of Staff, Georgetown Hospital, via email to Andrea D’Sa, Director of 
Medical Affairs: PhysicianRecruitment@haltonhealthcare.com     
 
 

We thank all applicants for their submissions; however, only qualified candidates will be contacted to attend a 
pre-application interview. All appointments are subject to Board approval. 

 


